P
Aol Dy lubh

Capture the Spirit
of Good Living

September 13, 2018

The City of Duluth is excited to announce the upcoming downtown walking path and
traffic-calming project planned for the Willbrooke Subdivision. Within the next 30 days,
Duluth will complete acquisition of 3545 McClure Woods Drive. Following acquisition,
the existing home will be demolished to make way for a new pocket park and future
pedestrian path connection into the adjoining downtown residential development (see
attached concept graphic). In addition to construction of the pocket park and path,
traffic calming measures will be installed along two sections of McClure Woods Drive to
assist with safer pedestrian crossings. The pocket park and traffic calming measures
should be completed in 12 months with the connection path into the downtown
residential development scheduled to open in 24 months. Once completed, the
Willbrooke Subdivision will have a direct walking path to Town Green, City Hall, Red Clay
Theatre, downtown Duluth shops/restaurants and the future Duluth Library.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Margie Pozin at 770 476-
3434 or email at mpozin@duluthga.net
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